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THIS WEEK’S PRAYER FOCUS: 

PRAYER POINTS 
North Georgia Annual Conference 

🔹 For a Holy Spirit-infused revival of our Wesleyan
faith—within existing churches and in the culture-at-
large. So many of our churches have, over time, “lost
their first love.” We must regain our passion for the
Lord and for the lost. 

🔹 For the conference to embrace a multiplication
mindset as it relates to both making disciples and
planting churches. We are working to change church
culture and we are finding the task daunting.

🔹 For our churches and individuals to take
responsibility for their own spiritual growth and
maturity. Too many are waiting for the GMC to tell
them what to do. We need to challenge, empower and
encourage them to follow Jesus where He leads—they
don’t need permission, they simply need faith and
courage.
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PRAYER POINTS (CONTINUED): 
North Georgia

🔹 During this time of transition, pray for the many
new people taking on leadership roles within our
conference, as well as those on the Connectional
Council.  . 

🔹 That we learn how to trust each other in North
Georgia. We don't assume that this is a denomination
wide issue, but the conference’s initial response is
sometimes to react with distrust. Our prayer is that
the Holy Spirit shifts us to operate with a mindset of
trust.


